
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
Board of Directors Meeting, November 25, 2015 

 
Board of Directors: 
President, Richard Sochon N1OV 
Treasurer, Michael Friolet AG3K                           
Secretary, Dennis Russell K9VFU                          
Program Director, Bill Adkins W4KMA 
 
Rick opened the meeting at 1:10 PM 
 
Guests –  Doug Gatchell, Pat Masterson 
 
Treasurer Report – Michael reported club membership at 72 and $2713.24 in the bank. 
Dues for next year will be the same, $15.00 or $20.00 for family.  
 
Elections  
The election committee results for next year’s club officers. 
Jim Key and Al Clark have list of positions. 
Bill Adkins is nominated to be VP and Dick Hillyer is nominated to be Program Director. 
Bob Goldberg and Bill Adkins are running for VP. 
 
Holiday Activities  
The Radio Club is supporting the Golf Cart Parade on Saturday December 12. 
Expected time is 10 AM to 12 noon. 
A write was sent out.  Volunteers report to the club at 9 AM. 
Still could use volunteers. 
CERT will line up the golf carts and assist in both car and cart parking. 
 
Holiday Party  
Entertainment for the Radio Club Holiday party is piano. 
Party is Monday December 14. 
 
Dennis Russell will have our new orange hats with SCCARC on the front for sale and the 
cost is $12.00.  Also it is time to get your new white or orange club shirt.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:10 PM 
Dennis Russell, Secretary         
 
 


